
 
 

Date: 15 May 2017 

To:  Parents of MS Football and MS S&C athletes  

From:  Mr. Humphries, Director of Summer Programs 

Re: Summer Programs  

 

Dear Parents, 

The MS Football and MS Strength & Conditioning programs meet later in the summer than the rest of 

the summer programs in the hopes of better preparing athletes for fall sports.  The rest of campus will 

be closed during this time.  This requires a few changes to the normal carpool routine: 

 Drop off and pick up will be in the lower lot in front of the gyms. 

 All boys should report to the MS locker room upon arrival. 

 Boys may be dropped off no earlier than 15 minutes prior to the session and must be picked up 

no later than 15 minutes after the close of the session. 

 Parents and boys should not visit any other part of campus or use the vending machines there. 

 Athletes should have both indoor and outdoor shoes. 

 Coach Burk’s office number is 469-499-5435.  

Here’s to a great summer! 

 

Pax, 

 

Michael D. Humphries 

Director of Summer Programs 


